
Minutes 
University of Southern Indiana 

ADMINIATRATIVE SENATE 
Wednesday November 14, 2012 

10:00 am 
PAC Varsity Club Room 

 
PRESENT: Senate Chair Jayne Tang, senate members Larry Back, Tim Fitzgibbon, Mandi Fulton, Andrea 
Gentry, Tim Jones, Carol Schmitt, Ray Simmons, Susanne Stanley, Linda Trible, Stephanie Walden-
Schwake and Deb Weigand.  



 Ms. Trible presented her reply to the Emeritus proposal.  In the reply it states that the 
Administrative Senate should be allowed to be a part of the process to make the decision.  The 
current committee is: Janel Allen, Mary Hupfer, Steve Bridges, and Shelly Blunt.  

 The Emeritus proposal mentions that the Administrative Senate by-laws exclude certain 
administrators from membership, those being members of President’s Council, academic deans, 
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